
 

 

 

OCTOBER 2017 

For residents… 

Mars 2016 

Construction of the noise 
barrier 

ADM is completing the final steps 

necessary before beginning work on the 

noise barrier. 

 

Work on the site will begin early in the new 

year and should end in the summer of 2018. 

Following that, we will complete the 

landscaping and tree planting in accordance 

with the preferences you expressed to us. 

 

You will recall that this will be a 5-metre-

high plant noise barrier composed of a low 

wall of willows on an earth bank. 

 

Despite treatment for the emerald ash borer, 

some land clearing work will be required 

along the 25-metre band. 

 

To contact us: info@admtl.com. 
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